EOC Core Group Meets on Tropical Storm Chris

Island under a Tropical Storm Warning

Public Urged to Monitor Weather Advisories 

For Immediate Release: Tuesday, August 1, 2006 – 10.00AM – EOC Advisory 1 

GREAT BAY (GIS) – A core group of the Emergency Operations Center (EOC) met at 8.15am on Tuesday morning for 45 minutes in the Government Administration Building to review preparations with respect to approaching Tropical Storm Chris and the Tropical Storm Warning that is in effect for St. Maarten and the other Leeward Islands.

Tropical Storm Chris according to weather advisories at 8.00am is heading towards the Northern Leeward Islands.  The storm is located 135 miles East of Antigua and is heading West North West at nine miles per hour.  Tropical Storm conditions are expected within the next 12 to 24 hours.

Tropical Storm Chris is forecast to move over or near the northern most Leeward Islands, which includes St. Maarten later tonight or early Wednesday morning.  Maximum sustained winds are 40 miles per hour with higher gusts.

Acting Chairman of the EOC Mathias Voges received an update with respect to the islands general state of preparedness concerning a storm or hurricane threat to the island.

Residents are advised at this time to continue monitoring weather broadcasts in order to keep abreast of new advisories that would be issued throughout today and 
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tomorrow with respect to Tropical Storm Chris.  An additional advisory will be issued before noon with respect to the latest forecast.

Residents will receive SMS messages via UTS and Telcell that St. Maarten is under a Tropical Storm Warning.

The core group that met was the Fire Department, Police, the Department of Public Works, Gebe, GIS, Commissioner of Public Works Roy Marlin and the Island Secretariat.
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